
  
 

 
 
 

TISBURY BOARD OF HEALTH 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

  
The Tisbury Board of Health will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 7, 2021 at 6:00 pm to 
review and amend regulations relating to the deployment of enhanced de-nitrification technologies 
within the Lake Tashmoo and Lagoon Pond watershed overlay districts.  Drafts of the proposed 
amended regulations are available on the Tisbury website at www.tisburyma.gov or by contacting the 
Tisbury Board of Health at 508-696-4290, ext. 293.   Due to ongoing efforts to prevent the spread of 
COVID-19, this meeting will be held virtually.  The public may join the meeting via zoom at 
https://zoom.us/j/97911632128 zoom ID: 979 1163 2128 and Passcode:  002216 or dial in at 1-646-
876-9923. 
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